
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 2/5/2023 7:00:00 AM

First name: Richard and Camille

Last name: Fulton

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: February 5, 2023

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern:

 

We are NOT in favor of the proposed gravel it that will be located 1/3 mile north of the San Juan River Village. 

 

First of all this gravel pit will put particulates into the air which could be harmful to anyone with respiratory

problems or other ailments that could affect the immune system.

 

Secondly, it will put a tremendous amount of dust into the air, and could cover vehicles and even clog air filters.

 

Because of this gravel pit there will be more trucks on the highway, adding more air pollution and wearing down

roads and highways.

 

Finally, we have a friend who is highly sensitive to toxins of all kings, and there quite possibly could be toxins that

are given off during the processing of the rock. 

 

We hope and pray that this gravel pit can be located somewhere else, away from any housing or businesses

where the occupants will not be affected adversely. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Camille Fulton and Richard Fulton


